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News

Dold Comments on Proposed IRS Regs re 
EIN Updates

Elizabeth Dold is quoted in the article, “IRS Issues Proposed Regs 
Requiring Updated Information Where Nominee Applies For 
Employer Identification Number,” in the March 22, 2012 issue of 
the CCH Standard Federal Tax Weekly. 

Ms. Dold comments, “The proposed regulations take an 
important first step to gather updated ownership information 

for EIN assignments to help facilitate tax compliance (and 
reduce abuses)”.
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